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521 springfield ave

oceanside, CA 92057-4681

 

 

November 23, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 The merger should be allowed.  It will benefit consumers.  The argument

by the NAB that it will consitute a monopoly is ridiculous.  There is the

IPOD, internet radio and many other ways of getting music that weren't

around in 1997 when the two satellite radio companies were formed.  There

is plenty of competition. 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Keith Massi

 


